
HOTT News Flash
Newsletter

HAPPY CANADA DAY!
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🌈Celebrating Canada Day & Honouring Pride Month 🇨🇦

As we step into July, we take a moment to reflect on the
month of June and the vibrant celebrations that filled it—
most notably, Pride Month. At HOTT, we are proud to stand
in solidarity with 2SLGBTQIA+ communities and reaffirm
our commitment to fostering a space where every
individual feels seen, respected, and valued. Pride is more
than a celebration—it's a recognition of resilience, identity,
and the ongoing work for equality.

This Canada Day, we also honour the diverse lived
experiences of our tenants and communities. Canada’s
strength lies in its diversity, and at HOTT, we are
continuously learning, growing, and striving to uplift the
voices of those we serve.

Whether it’s through advocacy, housing support, or
community-building, our mission is to ensure that all
tenants feel safe, supported, and empowered—not just in
moments of celebration, but every single day.

At HOTT, we see the true meaning of community every
day—in the kindness of neighbours, the resilience of
tenants, and the shared belief that no one should face
life alone.

This Canada Day, we celebrate more than a country—we
honour the courage of those we serve and the inclusive,
supportive communities we’re building together.

To us, Canada Day means:
Valuing every tenant’s story
Championing equitable, inclusive housing
Supporting close connections and care networks
Advocating for people, not just policy

As summer unfolds, we carry the belief that housing is a
human right—and that community is where it all begins.

Stay connected for more updates!

To stay updated on our work and activities, follow us on
social media, visit our website at https://www.hott.ca, or
reach out to us for more information!

https://www.hott.ca/


👟 HOTT ANNUAL FUNDRAISING WALK 

Get ready to lace up and show your support! Our Annual
Fundraising Walk is back this fall, and we can’t wait to
bring the community together once again. This event
raises vital funds to support our housing programs and
services.

More details coming soon on how you can participate,
donate, or volunteer. Stay tuned!

🧠 MENTAL HEALTH MATTERS

Big things are ahead! We’re thrilled to share that HOTT is
expanding our housing portfolio, creating more opportunities
to serve tenants and strengthen communities.

Keep an eye on our upcoming newsletters and social media for
project updates, partnership announcements, and ways to get
involved.

🌟 EXCITING NEWS: HOTT IS GROWING!

Follow Us On Social Media: @HOTThousing

Join Our Board: Call for Governance Volunteers

Are you passionate about housing and community
impact? We’re looking for dedicated individuals to join
our governance board. Help shape the future vision and
strategy of HOTT by bringing your voice, experience, and
leadership to the table.

Interested? Reach out to us for more info on how to get
involved.

📣 JOIN OUR BOARD!
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Your well-being is essential. We encourage all tenants
and community members to explore a range of mental

health supports available in Toronto.

Access free and low-cost resources here:
toronto.ca/mental-health-resources

Remember—you are not alone.

https://www.toronto.ca/community-people/health-wellness-care/health-programs-advice/mental-health-resources/

